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REPORT FROM THE FINANCE & PROCEDURES
OVERVIEW & SCRUTINY COMMITTEE –
22 October 2002

IEG 2002 STATEMENT

1.1 The Committee considered the report of the Corporate Director (Law,
Planning & Administration) (appended) which invited Members to
comment on the Implementing Electronic Government  (IEG)
Statement and recommend to Council accordingly, prior to submission
to the Office of the Deputy Prime Minister (ODPM) by 31 October 2002.

1.2 The Council’s IS/ICT Strategy 2001/02 to 2005/06 had been
considered by Council on 24 April 2001 and Section 5 of the Strategy
had been submitted as the Council’s first IEG Statement in May 2001.

1.3 As a result of a satisfactory assessment, a £200,000 capital grant for
e-government projects was received for 2002/03.

1.4 For 2003/04, the Government has again made a capital grant of
£200,000 available, subject to the submission and approval of an IEG
Statement for 2002.

1.5 Members noted that partnership working is essential in order that this
Council progresses with the aim to provide shared and seamlessly
delivered local services.

1.6 Recommended to Council

That the IEG Statement be approved for submission to the Office of the
Deputy Prime Minister.  (CD(LPA))

Sarah Fowler

Head of Administrative & Member Services
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______________________________________________________________

Background Papers:

None

For further information please contact Margaret Martin on:-

Tel:- 01702 318179
E-Mail:- margaret.martin@rochford.gov.uk


